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\lillage of Orland Park March 8, 2016
14700 S Ravinia Ave
Qrland Park, IL 60462

Re: Orland Park Mini Addition Approval

Dear Village of Orland Park, Developmental Services Department:

During the review of our site plan at the Plan Commission meeting for our addition to
add a Mini franchise showroom at our existing BMW dealership in Orland Park, it came to our
attention that a couple of neighbors located to the north of our dealership had concerns
regarding the noise from our carwash. My general manager, Bill O’hara, who is located on site
at the BMW dealership spoke with the neighbors following the Plan Commission meeting where
our siteplan was approved. The discussion was cordial and the concerns were related to noise
generated from the air blowers when the doors are open. Mr. O'hara took the concerns into
consideration and researched the issue finding that the doors located on the north side of our
dealership were inoperable for a period of time resulting in the blowers running while the doors
were open.

To address the concerns of the two neighbors, we are having the doors reprogrammed
to ensure that the blowers only operate while the doors are closed to contain the sound. This
réprogramming will be complete by the end of March and ensure that the noise levels are
slgnificantly diminished.

Thank you for your consideration of our application and approval of our final plans.
Zeigler Auttoup

Aaron J. Zeigler
President



